
                                                                

CAMP & TRIP UPDATE 
 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Our Year 4 Camp and the Year 3 and 4  trip to Christchurch is only two weeks away. We 
require payment for this trip so the next stage of planning can get underway.  
We would appriecate payment and health slips back to school by May 23rd May. 
 

• Total payment for the Year 3 children is $31.00.  This includes bus transport, 
the Museum visit, Imagination Station and Subway for lunch. If your child does 
not want Subway then the cost will be $26. 
 

• Total payment for the Year 4 children is $45.00.  This includes bus transport, 
the overnight camp, the museum visit, Imagination Station and Subway for lunch.  

 
Please realise that if we receive no payment by May 23rd your child will remain at 
school.  
If there are any issues regarding payment please contact Catherine Mackenzie or 
Peter Livingstone. All matters of this nature will be handled confidentially. 
   
Thank you 
Wendy Hopwood, Claire Tomkinson and Catherine Mackenzie 

 
 

 
 


